
 

 

 

Friday 3rd November 2017 

 

 

RE: Talking Business’ Provision of Telco and Internet Services  

 

To whom it may concern 

Only 18 months ago Fernland was using an internet service and telephone system which was completely 

and increasingly inadequate for our business needs.   

We contacted Brett Merriman from Talking business on the recommendation of trusted business contacts 

– Brett was quickly able to assist us in providing a solution which is flexible, reliable, and above all, 

scalable. 

It is wonderful these days to be able to talk directly to a support team who can quickly provide detailed 

and knowledgeable support without excessive fees – the team at Talking Business has delivered on this, 

and have often gone beyond their call of duty to assist us in every respect.  

Thanks to Brett and the team we now have a first class, true business grade internet and IP telephony 

service which we now could not be without.  

I would not hesitate to recommend Talking Business. 

 

Kind Regards, 

Dale Parsons    

IT Manager 

 


